Steven Seee

From: Claudette B <cbaril160@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 10:11 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: H7386 Freedom to Read

Dear Legislators. | am writing in support of H7386 because | feel strongly in people’s right to read books of their
choosing and because librarians should not be worried about prosecution for protecting this right.

Claudette Baril

60 Nutmeg Ln

Charlestown RI 02813

Sent from my iPhone



